RECEIVED

FEB 2 4 2009

City County Flanning Office Lawrence, Kansas

KANSAS

Kansas State Historical Society Jennie Chinn, Executive Director

February 23, 2009

KATHLEEN SEBELIUS, GOVERNOR

City of Lawrence Attention: Lynne Braddock Zollner 6 East 6th Street PO Box 708 Lawrence, KS 66044-0708

Dear Ms. Zollner:

It is my pleasure to inform you that at its meeting on February 21, 2009, the Kansas Historic Sites Board of Review recommended funding for the Historic Preservation Planning Intern in the amount of \$14,400 and for the North of Stadium Historic Resources Survey in the amount of \$18,000, pending allocation of federal funds to the Kansas State Preservation Office for federal fiscal year 2009.

Congratulations! If you plan on accepting the grant, please send a letter of acceptance no later than March 13, 2009, to Katrina Ringler, Grants Manager. She will then develop a contract and send it to you for your review.

As project administrator, you will be required to attend an orientation session before any further work on the project may begin. Three orientation sessions have been scheduled at the Kansas Historical Society, 6425 SW Sixth Avenue, in Topeka. They are:

Thursday, March 5 at 10 a.m. Wednesday, March 11 at 2 p.m. Friday, March 27 at 10 a.m.

Please call Cindi Vahsholtz at 785.272.8681, ext. 245, or e-mail cvahsholtz@kshs.org to indicate which session you plan to attend.

Ms. Lynne Braddock-Zollner Page 2 February 23, 2009

We are looking forward to working with you on this project.

Sincerely,

Jennie Chinn Executive Director

CV

c: Mr. David Corliss, City Manager